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To accommodate individuals impacted by recent natural disasters, FHLBank 
Indianapolis is now permitted to temporarily allow vacant rental units assisted by the 
Affordable Housing Program to be temporarily leased to individuals/households, 
regardless of their income, who were displaced by the recent severe storms in 
aOkayhome Oklahoma.

Prior to accepting households that may qualify, project sponsors must notify and  
receive written approval from FHLBank Indianapolis. Sponsors may email 
ahpcompliance@fhlbi.comahpcompliance@fhlbi.com for further information and assistance. 
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